
   
 

Friends from France and the U.S. hailed to New York City to salute 
The American Hospital of Paris 

For their extraordinary accomplishments and ability to bridge our two worlds,  
building solid Franco-American relationships. 

 
 
NEW YORK, NY--- On June 6, 2022, The American Hospital of Paris Foundation 
held a festive cocktail reception at a private home in New York City, benefiting the 
Hospital in Paris, France. 

Fifty guests from New York and Paris enjoyed a lively cocktail reception and 
program hosted by the American Hospital of Paris Foundation’s Board members 
Francine LeFrak and Rick Friedberg and Joan and Frank Ginsberg. The program’s 
speakers highlighted the Hospital as a unique institution in France that has, for 
over a century, been the meeting ground for the shared collaboration of French and 
U.S. medical exchange, science, and excellence. 

Guests included in the celebration were friends and supporters as well as the 
leadership from the Hospital in France and the Foundation in the U.S., including 
Donna Chapman, Laura Yockey, Claude Wasserstein, Stephane Roussel, Robert 
Sigal, Gerry Ohrtsrom, Elizabeth Stribling & Guy Robinson, Christiane & Jean 
Claude Gruffat. In addition, John & Margo Catsimatidis, Ray & Veronica Kelly, 
Donna & Richard Soloway, Lauren Day Roberts, Barbara Tober, Stewart Lane, 
Nicole Sexton, Susan Gutfreund, Rema Dupont, and Liz Elting were part of the 
evening’s festivities. 

As a private, not-for-profit organization, the American Hospital of Paris receives 
no subsidies from the French or American governments, relying on revenues from 
operations and on the generosity of patients, donors, and patrons. 
 
For more information on the AHPF, please visit www.ahpf.org or contact (914) 
497-69884, mhammer@ahpf.org. 
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